
Wednesday 19th May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE:  Y4C DOJO Class Reward

This term, Year 4C decided that when they gained a class total of 2,000 dojo points, they would like to spend one

afternoon watching a movie in their pyjamas. The children worked extremely hard to earn these points and they

achieved the amazing total of 2,000 points at the end of the term.

The class' reward afternoon will take place on Friday 28th May 2021.

Children should come to school on this day in their school uniform and bring some pyjamas in a bag to change into

after lunch. Please ensure that their pyjamas are sent in with a named bag to avoid clothing being misplaced.

We will  also be watching the movie  ‘The Mitchells vs The Machines’ during the party. This film has a ‘Universal’ (U)

rating. We will also be eating popcorn during our movie, however if you are not happy for your child to watch the film

or eat popcorn, please write in their planner or notify the office.

We are extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of dojos and we are sure you will join us in

congratulating them on their determination to follow the Rainbow Rules. If you have any questions regarding this

event, please do not hesitate to write in your child’s planner or ring the office and ask to speak to your child’s class

teacher.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Collins


